Supporting Our Immigrant Families Affected by the End of TPS

CRLS School Council Meeting Tuesday, January 30 | 6-7:30pm

Cambridge Rindge & Latin School CCRC, Room 1501 (1st floor near Media Cafe)

Join us at the CRLS School Council Meeting on January 30th to discuss how we can support our CRLS immigrant families.

Vera Duarte, Teacher-in-Charge of ELL Program at CRLS
Ben Clark, Director of Enroot
Elizabeth Badger, Immigration Lawyer

Questions? Contact Greta Hardina, CRLS Family Liaison at ghardina@cpsd.us or 617.349.6660.







